
 

Hello Parents, 

October is Islamic Heritage Month. In 2007, the Canadian government 

declared October as Islamic Heritage Month. 

This year, we are celebrating this month with a fundraising event at 

Tiffany Hills during Meet the Teacher Night. We will sell home décor 

items, Islamic wall art, gift items, and jewelry.  

Please don’t forget to bring cash as we are accepting CASH ONLY. All 

profits will go to Tiffany Hills as a gift from the Muslim Community to 

support their Science Program. 

Thank you, Ahmadiyya Muslim Community 

 


